

ST JOSEPH'S CATHEDRAL PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Attendance - week ending 10.11.23

NUR-J	89.7%
NUR-K-R	94.3%
RK	94.1%
RP	92.3%
Y1S	96.3%
Y1T	91%
Y2D	87.7%
Y2K	97%
Y3GM	97.4%
Y3T	90%
Y4J	98.1%
Y4S	90.3%
Y5A	98.4%
Y5F	90.6%
Y6B	96.1%
Y6S	91%

Winning Class this week is Year 5A with an amazing 98.4%. Fantastic keep it up!

Key dates

Key dates		
24.11.23	Y4J Class	8:50
	Assembly –	
	KS2 Hall	
24.11.23	Year 5 to visit	09:00 -
	Bishop	14:30
	Vaughan	
	School	
30.11.23	Fluenz Nasal	
	Spray	
	Immunisation	
	Reception -	
	Year 6	
01.12.23	Non-Uniform	
	donations	
	for PTFA	
	Christmas	
	Fayre	
07.12.23	PTFA	15:45 –
	Christmas	18:00
	Fayre	
_		

Autumn Term 17th November 2023

Year 4S Class Assembly

Thank you to Year 4S who led our assembly this morning focusing on the theme of anti-bullying. They were able to lead on the message of standing up to bullying with such clarity. We are grateful to all the family members who were able to join with us. Thank you for your continued support.

Football Success

Word from Mr Brooks:

This week we have had 17 different students from Y5 and from Y6 representing our school in football tournaments at Pure Football. Both teams were fantastic and displayed wonderful teamwork, commitment, and effort. Thank you so much to those who represented us this week.





Fire Safety Talk

The local fire service spoke to us about how to stay safe around fire at home and what we can do to prevent a fire at home. If you do not have any smoke alarms in your house the fire service offers free alarms and fitting service - please call 0800 169 1234

Children in Need Day - Friday 17th November

Our school council would like to say a big thank you for supporting Children in Need. We loved all the pyjamas, onesies and Pudsey Bear outfits. The school council will be counting the money raised and we will announce it next week.

Anti-bullying weeks

We have spent time this week thinking about what bullying is, the impact of bullying on others and how we can make sure we always do our best to stop any bullying. We started the week, thinking of the message in the Gospel that asks us to be ready for Jesus. We can do this in our daily life by considering others, not using hurtful words and trying our best to make the right choices.

PTFA News

The next big PTFA event for this year will be the Christmas Fayre. This will be held on Thursday 7th December after school. We ask that children come to school in non-uniform on Friday 1st December and bring in a donation of chocolates for the tombola or good quality, unused items or toiletries for the gift stall. Many thanks for your continued support.

Applications for Reception September 2024

Please make sure you submit your application for our Reception class before Friday 24th November. This is the closing date for all schools and any applications received after this date will be classed as a late application.

A reminder of events over Advent

Due to numbers allowed in the Parish Hall we will only be able to admit families of children in the class to the Christmas performance.

Many thanks for your support

Have a good weekend,

12.12.23	Nursery – Mrs Kinsey-Rees Nativity – Parish Hall	09:30
13.12.23	Nursery – Mrs Jones Nativity – Parish Hall	09:30
14.12.23	Reception – Mrs Powell Nativity – Parish Hall	10:00
14.12.23	Reception – Mrs Keegan Nativity – Parish Hall	14:00
15.12.23	Year 1 – Nativity – Parish Hall	10:00
15.12.23	Year 2 – Nativity – Parish Hall	14:00
20.12.23	Y3-6 Nativity – Cathedral	14:00

Angela Heald **Head Teacher**